Help shape the future of equine extension programs
Sources: Bob Coleman, UK equine extension specialist 
In late 2018, Cooperative Extension agents and equine program leaders held an Equine Extension Summit to collaborate on the future of extension equine programs in the state. Participants discussed new program ideas and ways to strengthen existing programs. 

From shared stories of success, we are looking forward to finding the best ways to reach you, our equine clientele. We want to work with you to discover the research-based information you need regarding all things equine. That’s where you come in. We want to hear from you about your interests, needs and how equine extension can best serve you. 
We offer a multitude of research-based information to help you raise happy, healthy and productive horses. You can get this information in a variety of ways including webinars, targeted publications, hands-on programs, one-on-one consultations, social media posts, newsletters and other ways. 
(AGENTS: IF YOUR COUNTY IS GOING TO OFFER SOME TYPE OF INFORMATION GATHERING EVENT OR ONLINE SURVEY, YOU COULD USE THIS PARAGRAPH TO PUT THAT INFORMATION IN)

For more information or to make suggestions about equine extension programs, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service.
Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, veteran status, or physical or mental disability. 
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